
 

Request for Tender 
BW-FAC-01-2024 

Request for Tender for dredging of the Bluewater Harbour 

The Municipality of Bluewater is seeking tenders for the dredging of the 
harbour entrance and Bayfield River including all necessary labour, equipment 
and materials. In accordance with the Ausable Bayfield Conservation Authority 
Permit for this proposed project, the in-water work activity is to be undertaken 
during the period of May 1st to May 10th, 2024.  

Tender Issued: Thursday, March 28, 2024  

Tender Closing: Friday, April 19, 2024 at 12:00 p.m. (noon) 

Interested proponents must contact Amanda Johnston, Manager of Facilities to 
receive an electronic copy of the tender. 

Amanda Johnston, Manager of Facilities 
Municipality of Bluewater 
facilities@municipalityofbluewater.ca  
519-236-4351 ext. 240 
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